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Message:

Hello Doug,

Thank you for your comments and we have revised the narrative to better explain our intentions with this
experimental application. We do not plan to have an unlimited amount of customers, as our specific type
of L-band radio occultation data is only ingested into specific numerical weather prediction systems.  For
the first two satellites of our eventual 20 satellite constellation (described under this Part 5 application),
we anticipate less than 100 (and likely less than 25) customers. Two examples of potential customers are
IHI Corporation and Fortum.

Please let me know if you have further questions about this issue.

Best regards,

Erin Griggs


